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My name is Anthony Buchmann and my reason for writing this statement is to give my 

perspective on the 2021 Redistricting. 

 

I believe that the area of Mahoning, Trumbull and Columbiana counties are a part of The Valley. 

The place where I call home. I would like to see The Valley as one district with the same person 

representing us, not 3 different ones. The Steel Valley is the core of NE Ohio and needs to be 

represented by only one local Representative. 

 

Thank you for allowing me the time to express my thoughts on this matter. 

 

Anthony Buchmann 

4013 Shelby Rd 

Youngstown, Ohio 44511 

330.261.0737 


